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The Evangelism Trail – October 2020 

 

“The Gospel Parade” float rolled (actually parked) to participate in The Mission of 

Hope Addiction Recovery “Walk for Hope” fund raiser at Medal of Honor park for 

the men and women the last week in September. We set up with art, flags, banners 

and turned on the Christian music that could be heard all over the park. It was such 

fun to be there with them and a blessing to see the men we get to work with on a 

regular basis. 

 

It was a family affair with our Mobile kids and grandkids there to help hand out 

bracelets with a message of Jesus and to cheer the men and women walking during 

the event. You can see our ministering and cheering family members of all ages that 

helped us. Pictured left to right: Patti, Joe, Andrea, Mia, then Joey, Veronica, Nicole, 

Mallory, Naomi, and Joe. David took the picture. Our Sarah did the float artwork. 
 

The Mission of Hope participants, all wore the same red and blue colorful shirts you 

see here with me. These two participants were in the walk with the women starting at 

8:00 AM and then the men starting about 9:00 AM. 

 

At 10:30 after the walk there was praise and worship and a message from The 

Mission of Hope leadership outside in the park’s pavilion. 

 

I want to ask each of you that read this to please let us know if you hear of a parade that is coming up that we 

can signup and participate in during the holidays ahead. “The Gospel Parade” float is a colorful and powerful 

way to present the Gospel with art, music, flags, banners, and handouts that explain Jesus and Salvation. It does 

not have to be parade. As you can see a static setup is just as colorful and powerful. And we’ll take you with us! 

 

We continue to minister during the confines of the Covid restrictions. We try to do the much-needed work to 

“share the good news” until we see more normal conditions return. So many ministry organizations are virtually 

shut down and many have attempted online and other new methods to get the work done. Pray that our leaders 

will let us have our freedoms back quickly and safely. 

 

We were able to teach “The Power of the Father’s Legacy” to the men at The Mission of Hope 

in September and plan on “The Power of the Father’s Words” in October. I am so thankful for 

this opportunity to help some of these men to reconnect and reconcile their relationships with 

their children. We hear some good reports from the men there on a regular basis. 

 

We continue thanking God for your faithfulness and prayers. Many people need prayer for 

healing and restoration of their health. I have many on my prayer list now. If you have a prayer 

request or need, do not hesitate to let us know so we can pray for you or your family. 

 

Patti and I love you and look forward to hearing from you or about you when your time allows. 


